
NEW PUBLICATIONS FROM FRIENDS OF THE GLOBAL FIGHT

Friends of the Global Fight has released two new publications designed to help make the case to
policymakers for robust U.S. support of global health. They are as follows:

The Global Fund and U.S. Bilateral Programs: Partnerships with Lifesaving Impact, a one-pager that
demonstrates how U.S. investment in the Global Fund is a vital element of the U.S. response to HIV,
TB and malaria.
The Global Fund’s Commitment to Transparency and Risk Management, a one-pager that illustrates
the ways in which the Global Fund works to be transparent and accountable, and how it manages
risk.

Earlier, Friends of the Global Fight published an issues brief, The Case for U.S. Investment in the Global 
Fund and Global Health, that highlights how the Global Fund is saving millions of lives, and producing
economic, security and humanitarian gains for the U.S. in the process (see GFO article).
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